Week beginning Monday 11th May 2020

Another week is beginning and it is all the time bringing us closer together.  You are all doing amazingly well and coping with this situation fabulously.  We miss you so much and miss the routines of school.  Keep doing what you are doing and stay positive – this will pass!  The important thing is to stay safe and for now, stay at home.   In the meantime, I am sharing something that a friend once sent to me – an alternative plan for the week.
This Week’s Plan (– just in case nobody has told you lately just how fabulous you are.)
Today, I am going to be brilliant
Tomorrow, I am going to shine
On Wednesday, I will do something amazing
On Thursday, I will surprise everyone with my magnificence
On Friday, I will just be out of this world
On Saturday, I will show everyone just how fabulous I am
Sunday   . . .. . I intend to be extraordinarily incredible.
Know how amazing you are and that you are loved.
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